
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/30/2014 2:27:23 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: fyi 

We did a quick - and probably not completely accurate - "transcript" of Commissioner 
Picker's remarks during his Commissioner report last week. It was taken from an audio 
recording and difficult to hear at times. 

Thought it might be helpful in case you weren't able to listen. 

Regards 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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